Office of School Board Members September 28, 2012
Board Meeting of October 10, 2012

Mr. Renier Diaz de la Portilla, Board Member

SUBJECT: LOCAL VENDOR PREFERENCE POLICY REVIEW
COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY, AND GOVERNMENTAL
RELATIONS

LINK TO STRATEGIC
FRAMEWORK: STUDENT, PARENT, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

At its October 2011 meeting, the Board approved a local vendor preference policy to
help stimulate the local economy and encourage local business to participate in the
district’s bidding process for goods and services.

After a year of it being in effect, this item intends to direct staff to conduct a review of
- the policy to ensure that it is being effective.

ACTION PROPOSED BY

MR. RENIER DIAZ DE LA PORTILLA: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County,
Florida, direct the Superintendent to conduct a
review of the progress and effectiveness of the
district's Board Policy 6320.05 Local Vendor
Preference, and report back to the Board no

later than February 2013.
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